Tregembo, Shelly

From: David Lang <davidandrewlang@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 8:08 AM

To: Tregembo, Shelly

Subject: Re: DDF Report approval

Looks good to me, Shelly.
Thank you so much for doing this.
David

On Sun, Apr 5, 2015 at 10:32 PM, Tregembo, Shelly <Shelly.Tregembo@sdcounty.ca.gov> wrote:
Hi David,

In the interest of time, [ have attached the DDF report for the Library project. Can you please take a look and if
this meets with you approval, just reply to that effect and I will include your email approving as your
"signature."

Thanks!



